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Telecommunication  
Development Bureau (BDT) 

Ref.: BDT/IEE/TND/074 Geneva, 10 July 2015  

  

To: ITU Administrations, Regulators, Sector 
Members, Associates and Academia Members, 
Telecom Operators and Service Providers, 
Manufacturers and Academic Institutions of the 
Africa Region 

Subject: 
Rescheduling of the Conformity and Interoperability Training for Africa Region on Type 
Approval Testing for Mobile Terminals, Homologation Procedures and Market Surveillance 
Tunis, Tunisia, 27-31 July 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

I refer to my letter, ref. BDT/IEE/TND/DM/030 dated 15 April 2015, inviting you to send representatives to 
the above-mentioned training program. 

The United Nations Department of Safety and Security has informed me that in light of the recent threat and 
risk developments/incidents in Tunisia, all United Nations official missions to the country have to be cancelled 
for the next three months. 

I therefore inform you that the training has to be postponed. You will be contacted in due course regarding 
the new date and location for the event. 

I wish to express my regret for any inconvenience that this rescheduling may cause.  

Yours faithfully, 

 
[Original signed] 

Brahima Sanou 
Director 
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